
From: Carrie Sorensen
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: RV Village
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:42:22 PM

Hi,

 

A  lot of thought has gone into where this RV Village should be located and it is not easy to find a place
that welcomes it. 

There are many people who are struggling in our community and this would add some stability and
support to a group of people who could truly benefit from it. 

I have a kindergarten student and an 8th grade student who attend Sebastopol Charter School and I am
in favor of the RV Village being housed at 845 Gravenstein Hwy North. 

Sincerely,

Carrie King
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